THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF BAND

December 20, 1940

e Dr., Forest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education and Recreation
Varsity Basketball Coach '
University of Kansas

Campus

My dear Dr, Allen:

Thank you for your good letter of December 19th., It was very
thoughtful of you to write me a letter about the band concert,
Considering the evening I felt that we had & very splendld au-
dience and we did our best to give you something both enter-
taining and worth while,

With the season's greetings, 1 anm,

Yours very sincer ]
e - /

Russell L, Wiley
jm



